
Dear Parents, 
 

As part of Staff and Teacher Appreciation Week, we are excited to show our 
gratitude to all our teachers and staff.  

On Monday, February 3rd, we will be treating them to coffee and desserts to kick off 
the week with something sweet! 

 
To make this day extra special, we are kindly asking for any donations of homemade 

or store-bought treats. Your contributions will help us create the start of a special 
week, that shows just how much we value their hard work and dedication. 

We kindly ask you to drop off any treats on the morning of February 3rd, at the main 
office. 

 
Together, we can make this a truly memorable week for the incredible people who 

make our school such a special place. 
 
 

On behalf of Home and School, we thank you in advance for your continued 
support and generosity! 

 
 

Home and School Association 
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